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Legislative Decree No. 216 of Dec. 30, 2023, "Implementation of the First
Form of Reform of Personal Income Taxes and Other Measures on Income
Taxes" (hereinafter also the "Decree"), which came into force on Dec. 31,
2023, introduced a "super deduction" for new hires, recognized under
certain conditions. Specifically, Article 4 of the Decree provides, for the
2024 tax period only, an incremental labor cost surcharge for the purpose
of determining income for new permanent hires.
The main aspects of the facility are summarized below based on the
recent implementing provisions established by Ministerial Decree June 25,
2024.
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We invite you to contact the Tax
department for further

explanations.
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